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          WE LOVE READING!! 

Year 2 children and some lucky parents 

Were treated to some stories from our  

friends from the Leicester City Libraries. 

There was lots of fun and laughter and  

Year 2 are taking part in the Our Best  

Picture Book project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“At Stokes Wood Primary School the health and safety, 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare  

of all children is of paramount importance.” 

 

Girls’ football Division 1 New College 
 

 

Stokes Wood 

Pinks  

0 – 1  Belmont 

Lodge  

Stokes Wood 

Pinks  

1 – 1  Christ the king 

Stokes Wood 

Pinks  

1 – 1  Folville 

 

A great effort from the girls, who were 

determined and resilient in the football 

matches. Well done! 

       

 

Dates for Your Diary 

Tues 6th Feb: Safer Internet Day 

Fri 16th Feb: Power down, layer up day 

Mon 19th Feb to Fri 23rd: Half Term. 

Mon 4th March: Parents Evening 3.40-

5.30pm 

Wed 6th March: Parents Evening 3.40-

7.30pm  

Thurs 7th March: World Book Day 

(details to follow from individual classes) 

Fri 15th March: Red Nose Day £1.00 

Wed 20th March: DR BIKE…get your 

bike/scooter repaired FOC 

Thurs 21st March: Nursery Easter Bonnet 

Parade 

Fri 22nd March: Own clothes for LOROS. 

Fri 22nd March: 9.05am Whole school 

Easter Parade and celebration. 

Mon 25th March to Fri 5th April: Easter 

holidays 

Mon 25th to Thurs 28th March Easter 

Holiday Club (details to follow) 

 

Year 3 parents joined their children in a  

shared reading lesson with Mrs Ciftci. 

35 parents attended and took part in the  

discussions. It was fantastic to see so many  

parents; thank you for taking the time to 

attend and we hope it will help you support  

your children’s further love for and skills in  

reading.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                DAILY MILE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Overall winners: Mr Smith’s class 

Year 6: Maryan  

Year 5: Casey 

Year 4: Raife and George 

Year 3: Daryl 

Girls:    Maryan, Lexi, Bella-Rose 

 

 

 
 

Well done Miss Stone’s class!! 
 

Celebration Assembly Pupils of the week are: 

Angad Singh – Superstars  

James Ha – Mrs Park  

Elias Jagger – Miss Strickland 

Daniya Tomy – Miss Carter 

Lara Tucker – Miss Brooksbank & Mrs Westwood 

Darius Serban – Mrs Hart & Mrs Farah  

Ruby-Lee Swain – Galaxy 

Aaron Vineeth – Miss Neale 

Jaxon Hall – Mrs Nicolle  

Jaradon Davis – Mr Sorby 

Regan Herbert – Miss Master 

Eva Walters – Mrs McCulloch 

Ella Mistry – Mrs Edwards 

Mahreen Rahimi – Mrs Rood & Mr Greatrex  

Ogheneruno Paul-Ebiai – Miss Stone 

Matilda Alcott-Henfrey – Mr Smith 

Aeowyn Knott – Mr Bradshaw 

PE awards: Alfie Cassie, Thiago Barker, Advik Das, 

Antony Thomas, Jenna Reeson, Nikodem Maciejewski, 

Fatima Akbari, Evie Farrow, Lexi Proctor.  

6Rs Ready Richards this week are: 

Asiyah Ghezzali – Mrs Park 

Shyam Earl – Miss Carter 

De’matteo Mooney – Miss Strickland 

Emma Stavarache – Mrs Hart & Mrs Farah 

Chioma Ezekiel – Miss Brooksbank & Mrs Westwood 

Aaron Anish – Miss Neale 

Riley Elton – Mrs Nicolle  

Sayooj Sanil – Miss Master 

Abirami Nair – Mr Sorby 

Carlos Valentino Carrillo Ramos – Mrs Edwards 

Yumi Jamieson – Mrs McCulloch 

Evan Robinson – Miss Stone 

Anakin Patel – Mrs Rood & Mr Greatrex 

Delna Sijo – Mr Bradshaw  

Daya Kaur Bindra – Mr Smith  

Good to be Green: 

Theo Glover – Mrs Park  

Phoebe Harrison – Miss Carter 

Ryan Reneesh – Miss Strickland  

Eliza Maciejewska – Mrs Hart & Mrs Farah 

Larae Davis – Miss Brooksbank & Mrs Westwood 

Enzo Batista – Miss Neale  

Juwayriyyah Bhana – Miss Master 

Martha Reed – Mr Sorby  

Eserovwe Paul-Ebiai – Mrs McCulloch 

Zara Tiero – Mrs Edwards 

Annabel Vladulescu – Mrs Rood & Mr Greatrex 

Bella Rose Lewis – Mr Smith  

Daniel Attuf – Mr Bradshaw  

Special Guests: Ria Bhakta, De’matteo Mooney 

Best sitters: Destiny Spilane, Thiago Barker 

Attendance class winners this week:  

Miss Carter’s and Mr Sorby’s classes.  

 

 

School Games Basketball 

Well done to the basketball team. Most of the 

team had not played in a competitive match 

before and after a nervous start, confidence grew 

and the players improved as we watched. Those 

who had played more basketball helped their 

teammates and encouraged them which is what 

we like to see.  

And… we won the final match. Well done! 

 


